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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL

Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

Thursday 6th February
Dear Parent/Carer,
Year 4 Multiplication Check - Thursday 27th February 2020
In June, Year 4 children will take part in a ‘Multiplication Check’. It is a new statutory form of assessment from the Department for Education and will check pupils’ knowledge of times table facts. At Wibsey, we feel it is important that they perform as well as possible in this and that their results accurately reflect how well they can do.
Whilst we are working hard to prepare your child in school, it is important that parents understand what the check consists of so that they can best support their child in the run up to June. We will also like to take this opportunity to discuss how the check will be administered and resources that the children can access from home.
We would like to invite you to attend a briefing for parents on Thursday 27th February 2020 at 3:45pm. It is anticipated that the meeting, which will be held in the bottom hall, will last for approximately half an hour and entrance will be through the Year 6 doors.
Please indicate on the reply slip if you will be attending the meeting. 

Yours sincerely

Mr Hudson

                                                                                    



on behalf of Year 4 and Mathematics Teams






…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Year 4 Multiplication Check Meeting
Pupil name…………………………………………………………………Class………………………

I will/will not be attending the Year 4 Multiplication Check meeting on Thursday 27th February 2020 at 3:45pm.  
(Please delete as appropriate.) 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………….

